
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 2:11:27 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 4:14 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Nadia Doré

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Hi,
Enbridge has not been transparent in this application. The notice I received states that rates would be an annual
increase of 28 to 91$. These numbers an inaccurate. My monthly invoice increased by 20$. This is 240$/year. Please
do not let this private company take advantage of Ontarians. Enbridge gas is an essential service and should not be
allowed to raise their rates as they wish. As a health care worker, my salary increase is 1%/year. Please review and
regulate rates ASAP.
Thanks,
Nadia Dore

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --

mailto:registrar@oeb.ca



